Sandringham Drop in session

Kainga Ora will be holding a drop-in session to share information
on plans to build new, warm dry homes in Sandringham.

These new homes will replace some existing older Kainga Ora homes to
deliver different styles of housing to meet demand. Light refreshments will
be provided.

When: Thursday 5 August 2021
Where: Sandringham Community Centre, 18-20 Kitchener Road
Time: 4:00pm - 6:00pm

For more information, feel free to contact Dom Sam or
dom.sam@kaingaora.govt.nz or 021719 710

Nau mai haere mai! We'll see you there!
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